I, Marissa Milne, am deeply honored to have been selected as the recipient of the 11th Armored Cavalry’s Veterans of Vietnam and Cambodia Scholarship. Because of your generosity I will be able to begin my higher education at Central Oregon Community College. I plan to pursue my options with a career working for the forest service in the fish and wildlife department. Thank you so much for awarding me, I am so very grateful. 

Marissa Milne, granddaughter of Bill Brawn, G troop, 69-70, KIA dedication to William Haney 10/17/1969
 

